
 

 

PRINCE EDWARD COUNTY ELECTORAL BOARD  
Minutes 

P.O. Box J 
Farmville, Virginia 23901 

June 9, 2020 

L & A Testing of Equipment for June 23rd Primary  

 

 

A brief meeting was held in the Registrar’s Office at 2:00 P. M. on Tuesday, June 9th prior to L 

& A Testing of machines.  Present were Gwendolyn Akers-Booker, Secretary to Electoral Board; 

Lynette Wright, General Registrar; Kaitlin Obrian Assistant to General Registrar.    

The meeting was called to Order by the Secretary and there was a discussion regarding how we 

would be conducting the training for all poll workers along with Chief and Chief Assistants for 

the June Primary. Dates for the training of all workers was shared.  Special thanks is extended to 

the County of Prince Edward for making a difference in the Voter Registration Office by 

providing them the much needed space to accommodate offices for workers and a storage for our 

secured machines. Thanks to all who helped to support this process.  

Next, we discussed workers who were not able to be present due to special situations.  A list of 

poll workers received letters that had been mailed out by May,2020 end. Our members than 

moved to the location where the machines would be tested for the upcoming election. 

The Representative from the PrintElect, Mr. Gary Fox proceeded to calibrate and make 
the necessary update to the machines that will be used during June 23rd Election.   
 

With no further to do the meeting and L & A Testing of Equipment adjourned at 4:30 PM   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gwendolyn S, Akers-Booker 

___________________________________________________________ 

Gwendolyn S. Akers-Booker, Electoral Board Secretary 
 

 


